
TAMIAMI MASTER ASSOCIATION, INC. 

NU. FORT MYERS, FLORIDA 33903 
16555-A NORTH CLEVELAND A YE. 

February 8,2006 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Blanca S. Bay0 
Attn: Kay Flynn 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Office: 239-995-7747 

Office: 239-997-2697 

Fax: 239-997-3037 
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Re: Protest of Docket No. 05081 9 - W -  Request to establish new class of service for R G  
Park in Lee County, by Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc. 

cl 

Dear Ms.  fly^; 

Tamiami Master Association is the owner of Tarniami RV Park located in Lee C0unty.S 
As the owner we take umbrage in the way this request was handled. We were not notifig 
of the request to change class of service for the RV Park until it was already approved b r  
the Commission. We have been notified about rate increases in the past, after the increaw 
has been approved by the Public Service Commission, which from our understanding is 
allowed pursuant to Section 367.081 (4) (a) Florida Statutes. However, in requesting a e new classification, we should have been notified by either the Commission or Tamiami ~ 

Village Water Company, Inc., before the Commission made a ruling. This is a request CD 

that adversely affects one of the water company's largest customers and notification 
should have been given to us regarding the request prior to the item being placed on the 
Commission's docket. 
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This protest is primarily based on the incorrect numbers given to the commission 
regarding the meter and the customers in the RV Park. The RV Park is also a commercial 
endeavor; why should it be compared to residential rates? Tamiami Water Company's 
request for change of classification of one meter involves an 822.75 percent increase for 
basic service charge, we believe that's just for basic service and does not include the cost 
of the water. 

The RV Park only has 16 permanent full time RV's, 73 permanent part times (50% of 
year, maximum 6 month stay) and the other 155 RV transit lots occupied 40% of the 
time. 

Please consider amending your decision regarding the approved fee. We still believe that 
since this is an RV Park and commercial venture that a more equitable charge and 
increase should be examined. Also if the Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc entered 
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into an agreement to purchase the water from Lee County knowing the said tariff was not 
included in the agreement, they should have to honor the agreement and not look for loop 
holes into how to charge more for the same amount of service regardless of meter size. 

Sincerely, / 

Kenneth Krysztof, President of the B o a w  
Tamiami Master Association, Inc, 


